Thomas, Gloria

From:; Dickinson, Amy D,

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 1:11 PM
To: Thomas, Gloria

Subject: FW: Black History Program

From: Alex Buell [mailto:abuell@flahum.org]

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 9:26 AM

To: Dickinson, Amy D. <ADickinson@Rivierabch.com>
Subject: Black History Program

Dear Amy:

| am pleased to inform you that your Black History program application has been approved. Upon successful completion
“of the program and submission of required reporting, you will receive a reimbursement of up to $500. The necessary
report can be found_here. | encourage you to preview it beforehand.

Please remember that this program must be free and open to the public. This program also requires a 1-to-1 match,
which can include in-kind items.

The approved program is:
Ersula Knox Odom presenting Dr. Mary McLeod Bethune Comes to Life
February 14, 2019 at 12:00 PM at the Lindsey Davis Community Center

Any changes to the program time, venue, or speaker must be approved in writing by FHC. Failure to do so may resultin
loss of funds.

Once again, congratulations on being chosen to host this wonderful program. If you have any questions, please don’t
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Alex Buell

Program Coordinator
Florida Humanities Council
599 Second Street South
St. Petersburg, FL 33701
Phone: (727) 873-2001
Fax: (727) 873-2014

Email: abuell@flahum.org
www.floridahumanities.org




